
Subject: Invite Your Students to Participate in the International Letter-Writing Competition

Dear Principal,
We are delighted to invite your esteemed school to participate in the International Letter-Writing Competition, an exciting
global initiative that empowers students to express their perspectives on pressing global issues through the timeless art
of letter writing.
This competition provides students with a platform to share their vision for the future, address world leaders on critical
challenges, and inspire global change. It’s more than just a competition—it’s an opportunity to develop writing skills,
creativity, and confidence while contributing to meaningful conversations that shape our world.

Competition Details:
Categories:

Category A: Ages 7-9
Category B: Ages 10-12
Category C: Ages 13-15
Category D: Ages 16-18

Submission Guidelines:
Letters can be handwritten or typed in English (Doc or PDF format).
Word limit: 1,000 words.
Submit via: www.letterwritingcompetition.in.
Entry Fee: INR 500 per student.

Submission Deadline: 28 February 2025
Rewards and Recognition
1st, 2nd, and 3rd Prize Trophies in each category.
5 Appreciation Medals in each category.
School-Level Winners for schools with 50+ entries.
Every participant receives:

A Certificate of Participation.
Access to a Creative Writing Program worth $100.

Special Trophy & Certificate for:
Teachers submitting 50+ entries.
Schools submitting 50+ entries.

Schools with 50+ participants receive a discount of INR 50 per student.
How Schools Can Participate

Compile all student entries and email the letters to us.1.
Pay the entry fees for all students through a single payment link/bank transfer.2.

We strongly encourage your students to take part in this meaningful initiative to “Write a Letter to World Leaders on How
They Can Help Save the Future”. This competition will not only hone their creative and critical thinking skills but also
provide them with a unique opportunity to make their voices heard on a global stage.

Let us join hands to nurture the leaders of tomorrow by encouraging their participation in this enriching experience.
For any queries, please feel free to contact us

Catherine Brown

Program Director
International Letter Writing Beureau

20, Burj Gate Tower,
Downtown Dubai, UAE Call: +971-527809450

contact@letterwritingcompetition.com
www.letterwritingcompetition.com

http://www.letterwritingcompetition.com/

